
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 March 31, 2023 

 

The Honorable Kay Granger      The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chair         Ranking Member  

House Committee on Appropriations    House Committee on Appropriations 

H-307 The Capitol       1036 Longworth 

Washington, D.C. 20515      Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for The City of Sanger’s fire Station Remodel in fiscal year 2024. The entity to 

receive funding for this project is the City of Sanger located at 1700 7th Street Sanger, CA 93657-2804. The 

funding will enable the Department to The remodel of the existing 8,405 square feet of fire station, including the 

front lobby, administrative offices, training room, kitchen/living/sleeping quarters, restrooms and showers and 

storage facilities.   

 

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because The City’s Standards of Cover study 

identified the need to remodel and expand the fire station to meet unmet and future Fire and EMS needs of the 

Sanger Community. Furthermore, this remodel and expansion will provide the City with the ability to provide 

mutual aid to the other cities within the 21st Congressional District. 

 

This project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by chapter 53 

of title 49 of the United States Code. 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate family. 

 

Sincerely. 

 

 
 

JIM COSTA 

Member of Congress 

 


